PHP: Notice on the expected plan on holding Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2018
On 09/02/2018, Port of Hai Phong Joint Stock Company noticed the expected plan on holding Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2018 as follows:

Article 1: Board of Directors of Port of Hai Phong Joint Stock Company approves the plan on holding Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2018 as follows:

· Time: expected in 04/2018

· Place: Hai Phong City

Article 2: Board of Directors assigns Chair of Board of Directors, General Manager of the Company are responsible for implementing this Resolution on the basis of the function, obligations and rights which are regulated in the Charter of the Company and the regulations of the Company and the current law. 

